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The Dublin Planning Board met for a regular meeting on April 19, 2018, at 7:00 PM in the 
Dublin Town Hall.  Present were Chairman Bruce Simpson, Steve Baldwin, Caleb Niemela, 
and selectmen’s representative Dale Gabel.  Alternates Donna Garner and Neil Sandford were 
present.  Bruce appointed Donna to take Gregg’s place and Neil to take Allen’s place. 
 
Meeting Minutes for April 5, 2018 
Donna and Dale pointed out several editorial and grammatical changes.  Dale moved to accept 
the minutes as amended.  Seconded by Steve.  The motion passed. 
 
Land Use Chapter to the Master Plan 
The board carefully reviewed the Land Use and made a number of changes.  Donna will 
further review it and make grammatical changes for the secretary to include in the final 
version.   
 
The board discussed what to do at the May 3rd meeting since Bruce and Steve will be away.  
Caleb will chair the meeting.  If there are not enough members for a quorum for the public 
hearing it will need to be continued until May 17. 
 
At 8:47 PM Dale moved and Steve seconded a motion to adjourn, and the motion passed. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,   
 
 
 
 
Neil R. Sandford, Secretary 


